ADDITIONAL SITE NOTICE:

APPLICATION TO AN BORD PLEANALA FOR
SUBSTITUTE CONSENT

Board's reference number of the application ABP-307823-20

I, Olive Faherty , have applied for substitute consent for development at Formna,
Inis Oirr, Aran Islands, Co. Galway. The development consists of an existing
dwelling and all associated site development works.

Submissions or observations may be made on the application, to An Bord
Pleanala, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1, without charge. Submissions or
observations must be in writing and made within the period of 5 weeks beginning
on the date of receipt by An Bord Pleanala of copies of the further newspaper
and site notice and such submissions and observations will be considered by An
Bord Pleanala in making a decision on the application.

An Bord Pleanéala may grant the consent subject to or without conditions, or may
refuse to grant it.

The application for consent, may be inspected, or purchased at a fee not
exceeding the reasonable cost of making a copy, at the offices of An Bord
Pleanala, or Galway County Council, Aras an Chontae, Prospect Hill, Co. Galway
during its public opening hours.
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Signed:

David McGrane {Agent)
MKO, Tuam Road, Galway, H91 VW84

Date of erection of additional site notice: 28/07/2023
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An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,

Dublin 1, Our Ref: 191023-a
D01 Vo02 Your Ref: 30782320
31% July 2023

Re: Additional Notices for an Application for Substitute Consent for a House on lands at Formna,
Inis Oirr, Aran Islands, Co. Galway (Ref: ABP-307823-20).

Dear Sir/Madam,

As per written request received from An Bord Pleanala, dated 12% July 2023, please find enclosed
copies of additional newspaper and site notices. These notices have been prepared in accordance with
the advice received within the written notice (enclosed for reference).

The newspaper notice has been published in the Connacht Tribune, dated Friday 28" July 2023, we
have enclosed an original version of the notice alongside a photocopy for your records. The site notice

was erected Friday 28% July 2023, in tandem with the publication of the newspaper notice.

For ease of reference, a copy of the request from An Bord Pleanala has been enclosed alongside a copy
of the Site Layout Plan containing the Site Notice Location.

As per the Boards request, this information has been submitted before the deadline of the 1% of August
2023.

If you have any further queries or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
this office.

Yours sincerely,
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David McGrane, BSc. (Hons) MIPI
Planner

MKO

MKQ, Tuam Road, Galway, treland. H91 VW84
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